
CLASS TIMES

P1 8:45 am - 10:05 am

P2 10:10 am - 11:25 am

P3 11:30 am - 12:45 pm

P4 12:50 pm - 2:05 pm

P5 2:10 pm - 3:25 pm

Nov. 23,2022

FROM THE OFFICE
Mid-term reports will be emailed home between Nov. 18 - 22.  Please 
check your inbox of the email we have on file.  If you do not receive 
an email containing your child’s report card, please contact the main 
office at 905-883-5543.

bayview.ss@yrdsb.ca 
@bayviewsecondaryschool
School website

FINAL EXAM - reminder.  Final exams will occur from January 26 - 
Feb. 1, 2023.  For many students, this may be the first time they will 
be writing exams.  We will be preparing students at school on how to 
get ready for exams and ask that parents/guardians also prepare 
them at home.  Thank you.  

IB students learning some outdoor survival skills and Kortright Centre!!

Thank you parents and guardians who are dropping your child at 
school a little earlier and picking them up a little later.  The parking lot 
is a little safer for students and staff.  Please do not block fire routes 
as this is unsafe and a by-law violation.  

mailto:bayview.ss@yrdsb.ca
https://www.instagram.com/bayviewsecondaryschool/?hl=en
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/bayview.ss/Pages/default.aspx


Nov. 23, 2022

GUIDANCE CORNER
A link to our Guidance messages page can be found here: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ImpqFWt1vpm7u8rRuYt9kxYv_cpP7dnncf5x

oZcfr-Y/edit

School Council Corner 
The Bayview Secondary School Parent Council for 2022-2023 has 
launched their new vision to be an “Active, engaged, empowered 
school council that supports the school in creating the best 
learning environment possible for our children and the community.”

Our next meeting is Dec. 5 at 7pm in the cafeteria.  All 
parents and guardians are welcome to attend.

SCHOOL NEWS

Grade 10 History students role play characters from the 1920’s.

Quote of the week 

“It’s your attitude, 
not your aptitude, 
that determines your 
altitude” - Zig Ziglar

Students prepare for the fall music showcase on Nov. 29 @7pm - at the Richmond 
Hill Centre for the Performing Arts.  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ImpqFWt1vpm7u8rRuYt9kxYv_cpP7dnncf5xoZcfr-Y/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ImpqFWt1vpm7u8rRuYt9kxYv_cpP7dnncf5xoZcfr-Y/edit


Fall Athletics

Nov. 23, 2022

Congratulations to our Varsity girls basketball team.  The had a strong season 
and advanced to the semi-final game.  Unfortunately, the buckets just did not 
drop for the team and their season ended with a loss to Stephen Lewis SS.
We are proud of the efforts of each of the players - you won and lost with grace.

Did you know that parent donations to the Student Engagement 
Fee helps support our school teams and clubs.  Donations help 
offset the cost of uniforms and transportation costs.  Donations 
also help the school purchase new technology for classrooms and 
student use.  Donations are made via School Cash online.  Thank 
you for supporting your children and our students.

Our Grade 8 Open House is on November 24, 2022.  
Please see the flyer below for more details.






